
 

 

November 10, 2015 

 

 

Participant(s): 

 

On behalf of the district it is my pleasure to thank you for your participation in 

the community engagement sessions that were held last fall and to share with 

you the progress realized in the areas that were identified as a result of our 

collaborative efforts.  The board of education utilized the feedback from 

stakeholders to develop Annual District Goals, as well as to prioritize board 

committee initiatives.  The Annual District Goals that were developed are shared 

as Attachment B to this letter.  In addition, the district administrators used the 

information obtained during these sessions to add programming and course 

offerings at the district and building level.   These additions are captured more 

specifically in the Summary of Goal Areas which is shared as Attachment A.  The 

Summary of Goal Areas serves to summarize the progress that the district has 

realized in the various goal areas.   

 

We look forward to working with you on future initiatives. Please contact myself 

or Superintendent Lynn Johnson at the district office if you have any questions or 

concerns.  It is evident that by working together we can strengthen our student’s 

learning experience and success.  On behalf of the students of our community, 

we appreciate your contribution to this and other school support initiatives. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Micheal Dwyer, President 

Arlington Board of Education 

micheal.dwyer@apseagles.org 
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